



## Premier of New South Wales Australia

PS/mm

24th June, 1988

Mrs. Lena Gustin, MBE, 102 South Terrace, BANKSTOWN 2200

Dear Mamma Lena,

. Thank you very much for your very kind gift of a plaque commemorating the launch of the book "70 Years of Memories in Two Countries".

It was a pleasure to be involved in the launch of this book which Dino, yourself, and the Italian community can feel justly proud of.

Kathryn joins me in thanking you for a most enjoyable evening.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Greiner M.P.